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A LOOK BACK OF THE
LAST FEW MONTHS
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I N  T H I S  I S S U E

WHATS AHEAD

Autumn has now arrived and the leaves on the trees are
shining in bright colors. But it is not just the nature around
us that is colorful, but also the experiences of the past few
months and our school community. The motto "Our world
is colorful" has characterized the last few weeks,
especially during the project week.

In this newsletter you can find out more about the exciting
creative projects, how our school festival was organized
and what awards we received for it. You will also find
information about upcoming dates and projects.

We warmly welcome all new families! We look forward to
exchanging ideas with you and hearing your creative
input.

Our world is colorful
(Unsere Welt ist bunt)

READING VOYAGE
READING COMPETITION 
READING BY AN AUTHOR
PROJECT WEEK/ DISTRICT PRIZE
SCHOOL FESTIVAL 
FAREWELL TO FOURTH GRADERS
EINSCHULUNGSCAFE 
PARENT DROP OFF- POSTER

RALLY CITY PARENTS' COUNCIL
MEMBERS' MEETING 
NIEDERRAD CHRISTMAS MARKET
FUTURE PROJECTS 
IMPORTANT DATES

OUR WORLD IS COLORFUL

W H I C H  T R E E  H A S  N O

R O O T S ?  

PURZELBAUM

(SOMERSAULT)
English



Do you want to support the
reading tour or help out regularly

in the library? Click here!

At the end of May, the project week was held again after a five-year break. Under the motto "Our
world is colorful," the students had the opportunity to discover the diversity of our world, as the
teachers and some parents had prepared a variety of different projects. On Friday afternoon, all
families were able to explore the results on a "museum tour" as part of a school festival and chat
over coffee and cake. 
During the festival, the ceremonial induction into the “School without Racism - School with
Courage” network also took place. This network is a project for all members of the school and
enables students and teachers to actively shape the school climate by taking a firm stand against
any kind of discrimination, bullying and violence. It is the largest school network in Germany with
over 4,400 schools and more than two million students. You are welcome to click on the link below
to find out more.
It was a truly wonderful celebration and at the same time impressive to see how much the school
community has grown in recent years. We would like to thank the teachers for organizing this
project week, which will probably take place every two years in the future. 
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A look back of the last few months

In autumn, everything in Frankfurt revolves around the book fair. At the Friedrich Fröbel School, the topic of
books is always current: our school library opens its doors every day during the first break, a reading journey
is organized twice a year, the fourth-graders' reading competition takes place annually, and author readings
bring books to life! At the last reading journey in May, on World Book Day, many volunteers came along to
make reading fun for the students and to motivate them to borrow the next adventures from the library. The
fourth-graders had a great time at the reading competition at the end of the school year, listening
enthusiastically and attentively to each other and immersing themselves in new book worlds - a true reading
festival!

reading journey/ reading competition/ reading by
an author

project week/school festival/
district award

N E T W O R K  “ S C H O O L

W I T H O U T  R A C I S M  -  S C H O O L

W I T H  C O U R A G E ”

Thanks to the commitment of many parents, we
were able to raise €2,000 at the bake sale, which we
would like to use for future projects.
As reported in the last newsletter, the Förderverein
applied for the district prize with the project week
and won. The award was presented at the end of
September by the local councillor, Mr Becker. The
prize also comes with a cash prize of €300.

W e  a r e  s t i l ll o o k i n g  f o r
v o l u n t e e r s  f o r  o u r

n e x t  r e a d i n gj o u r n e y  o n
N o v e m b e r  1 5 t h  ( o n

t h e  o c c a s i o n  o f  t h e
n a t i o n w i d e  r e a d i n gd a y ) !  S e e  b e l o w !

mailto:info@fv-ffs.de
https://www.schule-ohne-rassismus.org/
https://www.schule-ohne-rassismus.org/
https://www.schule-ohne-rassismus.org/


In the summer, there is always a change of students, because our fourth-graders are starting a new
phase in their school career at a new school. Saying goodbye to the fourth-graders is always
emotional, because they have many wonderful memories of their time here. To celebrate this
farewell properly, the teachers plan a few trips for the fourth-graders. These experiences should
not only bring them joy, but also strengthen the community. The bus trips to the destinations are
subsidized by the Förderverein, so that everyone can spend an unforgettable day together.
As a little snack for their journey, each fourth-grader received a delicious pretzel from the bakery.
This gesture is intended to show the children that we are thinking of them and wish them a good
journey.
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P H O T O  B Y  M A R T I N  R .  S C H M I D T

BANK ACCOUNT
Förderverein der Friedrich Fröbel Schule e.V.

Frankfurter Volksbank 
IBAN: DE 93 5019 0000 6301 1916 91 

BIC: FFVBDEFF

Of course, you will receive a donation
receipt upon request!

Parent drop off !ATTENTION!

Farewell to the fourth graders/
Einschulungscafé

The issue of parent taxis remains a constant companion
in our school community. Despite numerous warnings
and appeals, many parents continue to drive to Else-
Alken-Straße, which not only endangers the safety of
the children, but also affects the flow of traffic. To draw
attention to this problem, the school parents' council
(SEB) has designed an informative poster in
collaboration with a graphics team. We as a support
association are pleased to have taken on the financing
of this important project in order to work together to
ensure a safe environment for our children.

At the same time, we are also looking forward to the
enrollment of the new first-graders, for whom a new
phase of life is also beginning. We warmly welcome the
new students and their families!

Together with the SEB (school parents' council), the
parents of the second-graders organized the school
enrollment cafe. Thanks to the many donations and the
hard work of some parents (unfortunately only six
parents out of around 120 potential second-grader
families!), we were able to hold this event and raise
€750 to finance the game boxes for the first-graders'
breaks. A HUGE THANK YOU to our helpers!

p a y p a l @ f v - f f s . d e YOU WANT TO DONATE?
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Whats ahead

Mitgliederversammlung- general meeting

Niederrad Christmas market

Our general meeting will take place on November 5th at 6:30 p.m., which will be held directly after
the election of the new SEB chairman. The agenda includes the elections for the first and second
chairmen, treasurer and assessors. We cordially invite all members and interested parties (a
membership form can also be filled out on site) to participate actively and cast their vote. We will
also report on the past financial year and showcase important events. Representatives of the school
will also be present. 
While we cannot significantly change the political conditions and circumstances, it is in our hands to
actively support the work of the teachers at our school. By getting involved and providing resources,
we can create a pleasant learning atmosphere for our children. We also have the opportunity to
finance various projects that enrich learning and help students to reach their full potential. Your
active participation shows us that you too are interested in improving your children's learning
environment.

rally of the city parents' council
On November 4th from 4 p.m. to 6 p.m., an important rally of the city's parents' council will take place
on the Römerberg. This event advocates for the urgently needed school expansion and offers a
platform for parents, teachers and students to voice their concerns and demands. Come along, make
your voice heard and show that education is a priority for our community. Together we can make
changes and secure the future of our children!

On November 29th and 30th it's that time again: The Niederrad Christmas market, organized by the
volunteer fire department, will take place in the schoolyard of the Salzmannschule (Schwanheimer
Str. 23), and der Förderverein der Friedrich-Fröbel-Schule will of course be represented with a stand.
We offer mulled wine, children's punch, waffles and arts and crafts items. We look forward to every
visitor, because this is a wonderful opportunity to present ourselves as a school community and to
talk to teachers and other parents in a cozy atmosphere.
Friday, November 29th, is traditionally taken over by the teachers, so a huge thank you for that!
However, on Saturday, November 30th, we urgently need your support. We need help on site,
donations for waffle batter and arts and crafts items to sell! 
Even after the Christmas market, we want the Christmas spirit to remain in our school community.
That's why the support association puts up a Christmas tree around which the traditional Advent
singing takes place. 

We will officially ask all parents to help
at the Christmas market right after fall
break, but you are welcome to register
here already and get more information.

Support us!

Click here!

https://melly.de/plan/57HJJEFQF4HP
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IMPRINT

CLICK HERE, COME TO OUR
GENERAL MEETING OR TO

OUR STAND AT THE
CHRISTMAS MARKET!

B E C O M E  A

M E M B E R ?

Future Projects
A future project initiated by the Förderverein is called "First Responders of Tomorrow". It is a major
initiative of the Johanniter that aims to teach important skills and a sense of responsibility. As part
of this program, which takes place at the end of January for our third-graders, the students learn
not only how to avoid emergency situations, but also how to take responsibility in the community.
These skills are crucial to promoting children's safety awareness and social responsibility at an
early stage. 

In addition, the "Rhythmuspause" will be reintroduced for first-graders from the second half of the
year. The rhythm break is a short-term musical intervention that interrupts the daily lessons of a
primary school class for twenty minutes. Instead of lessons, the work is done rhythmically: speech
rhythms, verses, rhythm language, body percussion, rhythm games and improvisation are the
content components of the rhythm break. In recent years, this project of the Frankfurt Music
School was financed for all first-graders by the State of Hesse's Löwenstark program.
Unfortunately, this year it is no longer possible, but the students and teachers have given a lot of
positive feedback. Therefore, as the Förderverein, we would like to make this project possible again
for first-graders.

We are also continuing to improve and overhaul the homepage and are working on more intensive
cooperation between all school committees, particularly with regard to the future renovation and
the associated move. We hope to be able to make more concrete statements on this topic soon. 

Förderverein der Friedrich Fröbel School e.V.
Else- Alken- Str. 3

60528 Frankfurt am Main 
info@fv-ffs.de

little autumn puzzle
Which song belongs to this
treasure that can be found

in the schoolyard?

4.11. 4 PM RALLY OF THE RÖMER CITY PARENTS' COUNCIL
NOVEMBER 5TH, 6:30 PM GENERAL MEETING
15.11.  READING JOURNEY
29/30.11. NIEDERRRÄDER CHRISTMAS MARKET
6.12. ADVENT SINGING 1./2. CLASS
9.12. ADVENT SINGING 3./4. CLASS

DATES 2024

EIN MÄNNLEIN STEHT IM

WALDE! (ROSE HIP)P l e a s e  c h e c k  t h e  s c h o o l ’ s  h o m e p a g e
( c a l e n d a r )  f o r  a n y  u p d a t e s .

Q U E S T I O N S ,

I D E A S ,

S U G G E S T I O N S ?

https://bitfab.org/.fv-ffs.de/Aufnahmeantrag.pdf
https://bitfab.org/.fv-ffs.de/Aufnahmeantrag.pdf
mailto:info@fv-ffs.de
mailto:info@fv-ffs.de
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